Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: 1525 Shasta Place

From: WW Scott <wwscott@shaw.ca>
Date: September 6, 2017 at 1:40:35 PM PDT
To: Councillors <Councillors@victoria.ca>
Subject: 1525 Shasta Place

Dear Councillors,

Please support Pam Madoff’s motion for a 60-day moratorium on the demolition
of 1525 Shasta Place.

What is Rockland without its historic homes? Every time we lose one to the
wrecking ball, we lose something irreplaceable.

Sincerely,

William Scott
V8S 1P7



Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: Heritage House 1525 Shasta Place

From: Jan Drent

Date: September 7, 2017 at 9:43:08 AM PDT
To: <Councillors@victoria.ca>

Subject: Heritage House 1525 Shasta Place

Dear Mayor & Members Victoria City Councillor. As residents of the Rockland neighbourhood we have
an interest in preserving the heritage of this part of Victoria. We wish to urge you to support Councillor
Madoff’s proposal to give staff time to look at protection options for 1525 Shasta. Thank you. Jan &

Janice Drent 1720 Rockland Avenue





